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Tuesday 2 October 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
 
Alderton Junior and Infant School are working together to ensure a consistent approach to 
the way we communicate with our community. It has come to our attention that there are 
Parent Association Facebook pages that are currently being used to engage you in events 
taking place at the school however these pages are not controlled by the schools.  
 
We wish to inform you that we have had discussions about the use of the pages and for the 
time being, we have asked that the pages are closed down. Recent legislations (GDPR) 
are in effect which means the schools must be proactive in protecting the information that is 
shared. 
 
In the future, we look to relaunch aspects of social media. We will work with the community 
and develop the use of social media as a way to share information and a place to see all the 
exciting work the children are doing. We will also be in a position to ensure it is in full 
compliance with GDPR. 
 
At both schools, staff are available to answer questions before and after school and to 
provide you with accurate information.  
 
For your information, the Junior school is currently in the process of launching a new 
website which will be regularly updated and will provide you with accurate information. The 
Infant School continue to regularly update their website and Twitter feed.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
S. Dalby                            K. Johnson 
Infant Headteacher           Acting Junior Headteacher 
 

         


